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December 9, 2022 
 
 
Good Morning School District of Beloit Families, 
 
Thank you to everyone who took the time to complete our Reconfiguration Survey. We 
appreciated your input and feedback. More than 1,300 people participated in our survey and we 
collected more than 400 additional comments. This is the start of many conversations and 
listening sessions regarding reconfiguration.  
 
I wanted to share the results of our survey with you today, and please feel free to follow up with 
your child(ren)’s principal with any questions or comments.  
 
 
2022 Reconfiguration Survey Results: 
 
Question 1:  
I am a (please select the role that best represents you) 
 

 
 
 
Question 2: 
How satisfied are you with our current school configuration? 
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Question 3: 
What reconfiguration would you like our District to explore as an option for the 2023-2024 school 
year? 
 

 
 
Additional Survey Statistics: 
 

• 1,377 Survey Participants 
• 447 Additional Comments 
• 321 Individuals Provided Contact Information to Attend a Reconfiguration Ad Hoc Meeting 
• Responses to Survey Included all Schools and Programs 

 
 
I appreciate and thank you for your support and collaboration in your child(ren)’s education. My 
work and leadership in our District will always focus on your child(ren). My three priorities are 
student academic achievement, continuous improvement, and serving our students, staff, and 
community.  
 
Thank you again. Together we can make a difference and be #BeloitProud. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Dr. Willie E. Garrison II 
Superintendent, School District of Beloit 


